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September 9, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

You are cordially invited to attend Euclid Elementary School’s Back to School Night presentation on
Wednesday, September 28, 2022 at 6:30 pm.  Back to School Night is designed so parents/guardians can
meet their child’s teacher(s) and learn more about our instructional programs.  Individual conferences with
teachers will be formally scheduled for January of 2023.  Please be reminded that this event is organized so
teachers get an opportunity to meet and introduce themselves to all parents/guardians.  It is not an ideal time
to speak about a particular student or issue.  You are always welcome to contact any one of our teachers via
email to schedule an appointment should you have any questions or concerns.  Below, please find the
schedule of events:

● 6:30 pm – Arrival
● 6:40 pm – Start of Session One. Will begin with an announcement from the Main Office.
● 7:00 pm – End of Session One. Please proceed to the next session (if you have more than one child at

Euclid)
● 7:10 pm – Start of Session Two
● 7:30 pm – End of Session Two

Important Reminders:

● The evening is split into two sessions.  The teachers’ presentations will be identical for both
sessions in order to accommodate individuals with more than one child.

● The Fifth Grade Teachers Mrs. Gallucci, Mrs. McKernan, Mrs. Palladino & Mrs. Robertson will
present together in Room 302

● The Fourth Grade Teachers Mrs. Bothe, Mrs. Gyenes, Mr. McCann & Mrs. Oettinger will present
together in Room 202

● All other Grade Levels will meet in their classrooms.  Please see attached list.
● Back to School Night is a parent/guardian only event.

Respectfully,

Michael A . Sickels
HEIGHTS: Where Tradition & Innovation Take Flight!
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